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TERM 3 FEES

We are aware that the extension of the lockdown will have a significant impact on
some of our families businesses or on individuals ability to earn their normal income.

If your family has any concerns regarding the payment of Term 3 fees due to the impact of COVID-
19, you are encouraged to contact Mr Angelo Dinjar on 9608 0033 or
angelodinjar@thac.nsw.edu.au. There are a number of options that we can discuss with you and
be assured that your financial situation is kept confidential at all times.

We were able to work together on this matter with our affected families in our previous lockdown
last year and are confident we can do so again.

Mrs Rebecca Clarke
Business Manager
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